




December 22, 2023


Good Morning,

Santa Claus has managed to fill investor’s stockings with a strong 4th quarter rally.  The gifts of rising stock and bond prices should make for a happy holiday account statement season.  We do suspect that some gifts will be returned in the New Year and markets will give back a bit of that holiday cheer.  Many stocks have risen too quickly, and traders realize that they don’t really like them – kind of like shoppers who buy eggnog.

We wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a healthy, prosperous New Year!  See you in 2024!!

Wade

Wade A. Sarkis, CFP®, AIF®
Managing Partner
Canandaigua Financial Group
45 Ontario Street
Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-2720

Securities and Advisory Services offered through Commonwealth Financial Network, Member FINRA, SIPC, a Registered Investment Adviser
Note: Trade orders cannot be accepted via email or voicemail.


